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Our CEO/Founder Dr. Shimizu
traveled to Bangkok, Thailand to
present a case report made
using telemedicine.
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Smart Eye Camera

Participating DtoD Institutions

* Tachikawa Hospital
¢ Keio University School of Medicine

On November 25, 2022, at "The 8th Asia Cornea Society
Biennial Scientific Meeting" held in Bangkok, Thailand, Our
CEO/Founder Dr. Shimizu presented a case report titled "A single
case of Stevens-Johnson syndrome dry eye that recovered by
telemedicine".

Stevens-Johnson syndrome(SJS) is an autoimmune disease that
causes severe dry eye disease (DED). The treatment is anti-
inflammatory therapy, but the incidence of this disease in Japan
is estimated to be about 3.1 cases per million people per year,
and it is not often seen in general outpatient clinics. In this
report, we have done a doctor-to-doctor (D to D) teleconsultation
between the Department of Ophthalmology at Tachikawa
Hospital and the DED Outpatient Clinic at the Department of
Ophthalmology, Keio University School of Medicine, using the
portable and recordable slit-lamp device Smart Eye Camera. We
experienced a case of SJS-related DED that progressed well after
early specialized therapeutic intervention using D to D
teleconsultation system.

In Thailand, we met with a lot of ophthalmologists and medical
professionals. We have a positive perspective for launching some
pilot studies with some universities in Thailand. Also, having
conversations with medical startups from Thailand, we could
have a positive perspective for using Smart Eye Camera in the
field of telemedicine, in collaboration with them!

OUlI Inc. will continue to work with local ophthalmologists and
medical professionals to overcome preventable blindness and
visual impairment in Thailand and around the world.




CONTACT:
Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.

Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:

Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
Us!

Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUl Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.

So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.

The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase  the  recognition  and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand  the  obstacles  of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.

That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and
treatment that all people deserve!
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